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June 9th, 2017 
 
Dear Homeowner/Resident,    
 
Re: EXTENSION OF VETERANS MEMORIAL PARKWAY (VMP) 

HURON STREET TO CLARKE ROAD 
  
Dear Resident/Owner: 
 
As recommended by the City of London’s Smart Moves 2030 Transportation Master Plan (TMP) 
and the Growth Management Implementation, Strategy (GMIS) the City of London is working to 
construct a two (2) lane rural road extension of Veterans Memorial Parkway (VMP) from Huron 
Street northerly to Clarke Road, south of Kilally Road (site map on back page). The City of 
London has retained Stantec Consulting as the Consulting Engineer to complete the preliminary 
and detail design of this extension of VMP. The work is currently scheduled to be undertaken in 
2019.   
 
The City looks forward to implementing this new piece of infrastructure in your area; and we will 
do our best to mitigate social disruption during the project, from design to construction.  
 
The City will send you more information about this project later this year after the design has 
advanced.  You will also receive more information about the construction schedule, as well as 
an invitation to attend a public meeting (Fall 2017) where you can hear more about the project 
and ask questions.  
 
People and Contacts:  If you have any questions, concerns, or want clarification about this 
information, the following people are assigned to this specific project.  Your primary contacts 
are:  
 
 
City’s Project Manager                        or        Stantec’s Project Engineer 
Mr. Max Kireev, C.E.T. Mr. Isaac Bartlett, P. Eng. 
Transportation Planning & Design Stantec Consulting Inc. 
P: 519.661.CITY (2489) x 5925 519-675-6643 
mkireev@london.ca Isaac.bartlett@stantec.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Ardian Spahiu, P. Eng. 
Transportation Engineer 
Transportation Planning & Design Division 
Environmental and Engineering Services Department 
 
c: Councilor Mohamed Salih – Ward 3    
  K. Scherr, Managing Director Environmental & Engineering Services and City Engineer 

I. Bartlett, Stantec Consulting 
 
Information available in alternate formats upon request 
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